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RELOCATION OF TERRE ROUGE CIVIL STATUS OFFICE 
 
 
 
 

 Members of the public are hereby informed that as from                            

Wednesday 03 September 2025 the Terre Rouge Civil Status Office will be 

relocated to the Terre Rouge Multipurpose Complex situated at Royal Road, 

Terre Rouge. 

For more information, members of the public are kindly requested to contact 

the Civil Status Officer on 248 7012. 

 

 

 

                                 Civil Status Division 

 Date: 30.08.2025                         Prime Minister’s Office 


